
October 13, 2016

Haiyun Ren
Beijing Normal University
Coll of Life Science, Beijing Normal Uni
#19 Xin Jie Kou Wai St
Beijing 100875
China

Dear Haiyun Ren,

We extend to you an invitation to participate in the American Society for Cell
Biology (ASCB) Annual Meeting at the Moscone Center in San Francisco, CA, USA,
on December 3-7, 2016. The ASCB Program Committee has planned an extensive
scientific program, covering current topics in cell biology.

This letter does not convey any obligation by the Societies for your hotel,
transportation, meeting registration, or any additional expenses associated with your
attendance at the meeting. Also, this letter of invitation does not reflect any action by
the ASCB travel awards selection committees.

We look forward to your participation and to welcoming you at the meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Erika Shugart
Executive Director


